
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this week's assembly, 

children learned that: 

 

• God promises to guide 

us so we can live in 

freedom. 

 

• God guides us through 

His Word, through Jesus 

and through the Holy 

Spirit. 

 

• We can GIVE, ACT, and 

PRAY during Lent to 

respond to God’s 

guidance. 

 

TUES 

Year 3 Trip  

to Horniman  

Museum 
 

 

All Week - Nursery parent meetings (See individual appointment times) 
 

Happening this  

week…. 
 

Thank you to the 
Friends of St John’s for 
organising the Mother’s 
Day raffle and thank you 

to all parents who 
purchased tickets. 

Keep an eye on the 
newsletter for further 

upcoming exciting 
events hosted by the 
Friends of St John’s 

including Easter craft 
sessions! 



 

 

  

       

Breakfast & Afterschool Club 

The school will be using an external provider after Easter, details 

of the new service has been emailed to the families that are 

currently using breakfast & afterschool care. However with the 

new provider we will be able to ensure more places are available. 

Details of what’s on offer will be emailed to the whole school 

community on Monday. If you are interested in using breakfast & 

afterschool club for the first time please respond to the survey. 

Please note the 

last day of term 

is Thursday 28th 

March with an 

early finish of 

1.30pm 

A massive THANK YOU to parents and all our 

amazing children who dressed up as a book 

character this week for World Book Day. You all 

looked fantastic! 


